
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 10th October 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

Half term short breaks activities with Everton in 

the Community 

  

 

 Monday 24th October 10.15am-12pm – Planet Ice in Widnes - 

£3 per person *please note the timing has changed from previous 

communication 

 Tuesday 25th October 11am-1pm – Pizza making at Bella Italia 

in Liverpool - £2 per person. Transport available with pickups 

from the Brindley in Runcorn and the Stadium in Widnes 

 Wednesday 26th October 11am-12.15pm – Superbowl UK in 

Widnes - £2 

** Please note lunch is not provided except for the pizza making activity. 

 

Spaces are limited, so to book on call the team on 07975784613 or email- 

mark.dolan@evertonfc.com, with first come first served basis for booking 

 

 

 

Don’t forget Everton in the Community are running three great events for children 

and young people in Halton with disabilities and additional needs aged 7 to 17 

during the half-term holidays 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:mark.dolan@evertonfc.com
https://www.evertoninthecommunity.org/projects/sport/disability/disabilityprovision


 
 

 
 

Half term Halloween fun at Rebounders 

 

Check out their Facebook page or click 

here to book your family ticket. 

 

Running across half-term from Monday 24th to Friday 28th October, you can book 

individual days or the full week according to your needs and budget, starting from 

£30. Find out more on the website and you can click here to book. 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum zoom 

meetings 

 

 

Join Emma Eager for this zoom workshop as she shares her knowledge and 

experience for an Introduction to Sensory Processing Disorder. For more information 

and to access the zoom details email info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk. You can find out 

more on Facebook or call 07784240160 

Half term family fun sessions are 

now available to book at 

Rebounders centre in Hunts Cross, 

with lots of fun and activities in a 

quiet environment.  

Book a family ticket for one hour 

fully inclusive hire including the 

trampoline, bouncy castles and soft 

play for £35 (price for 2 adults and 

four children – additional children 

cost £5 each) 

https://m.facebook.com/rebounders.21?lst=1049495506%3A100052126372306%3A1665152970&eav=Afa5CNw-i8gSjUZWcU0y5Wf7pbsT9ZdDR5IAMehB3NkJjEfynp6pT27HgXiyP_MKi_Q&paipv=0
https://bookwhen.com/rebounderstherapy?fbclid=IwAR0WwPOf794FM73nOIMl0rt7qwUe1jrRhTkpZCZNRx3WBu9TnpIghQeFww0#focus=ev-sgw4-20221024100000
https://bookwhen.com/rebounderstherapy?fbclid=IwAR0WwPOf794FM73nOIMl0rt7qwUe1jrRhTkpZCZNRx3WBu9TnpIghQeFww0#focus=ev-sgw4-20221024100000
https://seanbaileywellness.com/community-camps-sandymoor/
https://seanbaileywellness.com/product/sandymoor-october-half-term-camp/
mailto:info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/photos/a.260983051445175/1089827365227402/?type=3&source=48&paipv=0&eav=Afa6UtCgWTvAqHFVb8a1kmGVuv1nQm2--28qF-DoCiVKMqrhu7PN2uJygdCIw8wc4VI
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100052126372306
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfaOCxWpWvL2onU3iaw7LksJGst2YDBedftfx1Ksg3GqlM_GVg2HiD_91lfZ65Drp5o


 
 

 
 

West Bank Youth Hub 

  

Come along every Tuesday between 4.30pm and 7.30pm, open to ages 8 to 18. 

Check out the Active Engagement and Education website or call 0151 420 5605 

for more information. 

https://www.activeecic.org/
https://www.activeecic.org/


 
 

 
 

Free activities at Grangeway Community Centre 

this half-term 

 

Open to young people aged 11 to 15 who receive free school meals, register by 

emailing claire91-communities@hotmail.com or call 07895 152636. 

mailto:claire91-communities@hotmail.com


 
 

 
 

Half-term soccer camp at Brookvale 

 

 

There are 30 free places available so email halton@activesoccer.co.uk or call 

07712 637360 to book your place. 

 

mailto:halton@activesoccer.co.uk
mailto:halton@activesoccer.co.uk


 
 

 
 

Kops and Kids weekly football sessions at 

Brookvale 

 

Come along each Monday for free football sessions in association with Active 

Soccer, no booking required! Call the team on 01928 712051 for more information. 

https://brookvale.activehalton.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

Upcoming activities with SEND R US 

 

There are lots of exciting activities coming up with SEND R US CIC, message the 

team on Facebook or email sendrus@mail.com  

https://m.facebook.com/messages/thread/101636242528503/?entrypoint=web%3Atrigger%3Afb_page_cta_page_primary_button&paipv=0&eav=AfacHsKSCXyTmuEOhZogh-74K-kR4eugxYDpY3MC01y0o-ks5U-cpGZsWSha63ZYWB4
https://m.facebook.com/messages/thread/101636242528503/?entrypoint=web%3Atrigger%3Afb_page_cta_page_primary_button&paipv=0&eav=AfacHsKSCXyTmuEOhZogh-74K-kR4eugxYDpY3MC01y0o-ks5U-cpGZsWSha63ZYWB4
mailto:sendrus@mail.com
https://send-r-us.com/


 
 

 
 

Halloween activities at Brookvale Community 

Centre 

 

There are plenty of Halloween activities at Brookvale Community Centre this year, 

including a story hunt, animal teach and musical theatre sessions. Book your place 

by calling 01928 713877 or email mal@brookvalecommunitycentre.com  

mailto:mal@brookvalecommunitycentre.com
https://en-gb.facebook.com/brookvalecommunitycentreruncorn/


 
 

 
 

MAX cards 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer.  

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only). You can email 

AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 6560 for more 

details. 

 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

We still have Max Cards available for our 

families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

